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Danderyd, 23 January 2004

Press release

Graninge requests delisting

from Stockholm Stock Exchange

The Board of Graninge AB (publ) today requested in a letter to Stockholmsbörsen AB that the company be delisted from the stock exchange’s O list.

Graninge has been on the O list since 1992. The reason for the company’s delisting request is that Sydkraft now controls 97.5 per cent of the shares in Graninge.

For additional information contact:

Lars Enslöf, Managing Director and CEO, Graninge, telephone +46 (0)8-753 50 04

Kalle Karlsson, Corporate Communications Director, Graninge, +46 (0)8-753 68 60
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